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b Ms MPCA, HAZARDOUS

Barbara Jablonski
Minnesota Pollution Control Agency WASTE DIVISION

520 Layfayette Road
St. Paul, MN 55155

Subject Sinclair Station '
7733 Portland Avenue South, Richfield, MN ¥
Site ID#. Leak 00002572

Dear Ms Jablonski:

The purpose of this letter is to acknowledge, on behalf of Sinclair Marketing, a letter from
Mr. David Fawcett of the MPCA, that was received by Sinclair Marketing on June 18,
1990. This letter requested that Sinclair " .take the necessary steps to investigate and clean
up the release" in accordance with the outline for Petroleum Tank Release Investigation
Report, for the above referenced site In addition, the letter requested a response by July
18, 1990 regarding the following points:

o Whether or not Sinclair intends to proceed with the necessary actions.
o Who Sinclair has chosen to do the work.
o An implementation schedule

Sinclair does intend to investigate the site and perform corrective actions, if necessary
EnecoTech Midwest has been chosen to do the work. The onsite investigation, if required,
will be mitiated within 3 months.

If you have any questions regarding this project, please call Mr. Jim Berg of EnecoTech at
854-5513 or Mr. Denny Lorenz of Sinclair at (913) 321-3700.

Sincerely,

ENECOTECH MIDWEST, INC.
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James A Berg Jeffrey A. Holcomb
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Project Hydrogeologist Principal
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cc: Mr. Denny Lorenz, Sinclair Marketing, Kansas City, Kansas ‘

3050 Metro Drive ¢ Suite115 ¢ Bloomington, Minnesota55425 e (612)854-5513
1-800-328-4827 Ext. 1687 e FAX (612) 854-5745



